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The Accreditation & Institutional Quality (AIQ) committee will meet next on Tuesday, March 6, 

2018, at 3:30 pm in Levinson 40.  

 

Accreditation:  

 Bakersfield College was well-represented at the ASCCC Accreditation Institute on 

February 23-24. Accreditation faculty lead Jason Stratton, Curriculum Co-Chair Jennifer 

Johnson, Dean Billie Jo Rice, and Jessica Wojtysiak attended. We met briefly with Gohar 

Momjian, the ACCJC Vice President assigned to serve as our liaison during our Fall, 

2018 site visit. 

 BC was also well-represented at the ACCJC Team Training Workshop held on February 

8th. Each of the teams being trained that day included at least one person from BC: Sonya 

Christian, Lesley Bonds, Bill Moseley, Don Chrusciel, and Jessica Wojtysiak.  Our very 

own Janet Fulks helped lead the training day. 

 AIQ will be opening the Spring 2018 Bakersfield College Services Survey next week. 

Jason Stratton will email out a link to the SurveyMonkey site. The survey was last 

distributed in 2016, and the 2018 survey replicates the previous survey’s questions, 

updated for organizational changes. Please complete the survey by Spring Break. 

Strategic Directions  

 We will close the current Strategic Directions cycle on Monday, April 2nd. Last week, we 

emailed out the previous year’s excel spreadsheet reports to all reporting parties. The 

email also contained information on how to submit the final report for this cycle. 

Whenever possible, please avoid the use of the “perpetually in progress” score. If 

possible, rate the initiative as complete, not complete, or not yet begun. For items scored 

as complete, please provide supporting evidence with the excel spreadsheet. Attach the 

files or submit the links to the evidence (if they are available on committee web pages, 

for example). No action plans are required for the final report. Additional reporting 

information, including the completed spreadsheets from previous years, is available 

through the AIQ website: https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/accreditation. 

 The submission deadline for the new cycle was March 1st. The Strategic Directions 

Taskforce will meet on March 2nd at 1pm to begin the process of organizing and vetting 

the proposed initiatives. These initiatives will be brought to President’s Cabinet, the 

Academic Senate, and College Council.  

https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/accreditation

